
Bolsover	District	AGM	19th	April	2023	
Held	at	Hillstown	Village	hall		

	
	
 
	
Apologies	received	from:	Gwen	Webster,	John	Lambert,	Isobel	Pope,	Greg	and	Celia	
Monks.	
	
Report	from	Chairman.	
Peter	thanked	the	group	leaders	and	committee	members	for	all	their	work	through	
the	year.	
Peter	highlighted	the	closure	of	the	National	Trust	Group,	the	Act	Group,	the	
Walking	Group	due	to	various	reasons	and	asked	should	any	members	wish	to	start	
a	new	group	to	come	forward.		One	new	group	which	is	proving	popular	is	the	
Monday	Murder	Mob	Mysteries.	
	
Report	from	Treasurer		
Jean	went	over	the	accounts	for	the	last	year.		Our	group	has	overspent	over	income	
by	£394.13	but	this	was	not	a	concern	as	the	bank	balance	continues	healthy.		There	
were	no	questions	from	the	membership	and	the	figures	were	accepted.	
 
Jean	stood	down	as	treasurer	as	per	constitution,	having	spent	4	years	as	treasurer	
	
Peter	thanked	Jean	for	her	work	as	Treasurer	and	she	was	presented	with	a	bouquet	
of	flowers.		
	
Peter	also	thanked	Jen	Sykes	for	her	work	as	a	committee	member	over	the	last	year	
and	previously	as	Membership	secretary.		Jen	has	now	stepped	down	from	the	
committee.	
 
Wendy	as	vice	chair	took	over	proceedings	and	checked	with	secretary	(Gary)	that	
the	nominations	were	in	order.		
 
Wendy	then	asked	the	members	to	vote	on	the	Chair	position,	Peter	was	re-elected	
unanimously	she	then	handed	over	proceedings	to	the	Chair	(Peter).		
Gary	was	re-elected	as	secretary	unanimously.	
David	Harris	was	unanimously	elected	as	the	new	Treasurer.	
 
The	prospective	committee	were	introduced	to	the	membership.			
The	membership,	were	happy	to	elect	the	committee	members	en-block	with	no	
objections.		A	unanimous	vote	to	accept	all	proposed	committee	members.	
	
	
	
	
	



	
	
New	Committee	for	2023	to	2024	are:	
	
Chairman	-	Peter	Coombs	
Treasurer	–	David	Harris	
Secretary	–	Gary	Hewitt	
Membership	Secretary	–	Gill	Daly	
New	Committee	members	–	Jean	Hull,	Alan	Godhard.	
Returning	Committee	members	–	Stephen	Holloway,	Gwen	Webster,	Wendy	Lines,	
Kevin	Bates,	Jean	Hassall	
	
Notices	from	group	leaders	were	read	out	and	meeting	closed.	
	
Raffle	drawn	and	then	Tea	and	Sandwiches.		
	
	
	


